
1]— 2022 President's Dinner —- A delightful event with a 

large turnout 
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Well, well. well.....the 2022 President's dinner was a real success. Once again we met at The Thunder Bay Grill in 

Pewaukee. We again had excellent food, chicken and beef with vegetables rolls and salad, plus chocolate chip and 
oatmeal raisin cookies. President Jeff Clark put on an excellent show, handing out appreciation gifts to Club Members 
that hosted events, tours or other club functions, plus really nice table decorations. We found out later that Kathy had 
quite an influence in these details. The most surprising part of the President's Dinner was that we had 35 Club 
members attend. After no Dinner in 2020 and a rather small turn out in 2021, maybe, just maybe we are returning to 
more normal times. We should all thank Jeff and Kathy Clark for an excellent time. Go to page 8. 

4]— I Did It—-  Putting the car away for winter. 
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6] Coach House  —- Model A at Timmerman Field 

Winter is here! see page 4 

3]— Elections Results —- There was no elections this year. 

All the old Officers remain in office.   

9]—Sunset Playhouse —- Love, Sex and the IRS 

President's Dinner 


